As Father previously announced San Martin de Porres and Its Missions volunteers are required to view this year’s compliance video; “Using Your Intuition to Prevent Child Abuse.” The video can be viewed either by scheduling a time to view in the office or viewing on-line. To view in the office please call Cindy, 520-398-2646, to schedule a time.
Instructions to view on-line are as follows.
1. Log onto www.diocestucson.setanet.org . A screen header The Roman Catholic Diocese of Tucson Safer Environment Training Administration will be displayed.

2. Click on “Sign in For Online Education.” A Screen asking for your name and street address will be displayed. Enter the requested information.

3. Click on “Search.” If this is you first time using this program supply the requested information. If you have previously used this program verify the information displayed revising as appropriate. 

4. Click on “Update Information and Continue.” A screen will appear listing available classes.

5. Click on “Using Your Intuition to Prevent Child Abuse” Shown under heading English Classes. A screen will appear with instruction.

6. Click on “Continue to Class.” View the video correctly answering the questions at the end of the video. The video runs approximately 15 minutes. The video must viewed in its entirety. Once started you cannot pause and then restart to finish. Also, the video prevents skipping to the end.

7. [bookmark: _GoBack]After correctly answering the questions you will receive an email subject “Class Confirmation Certificate” with your name shown. Forward that email to Cindy at admin@sanmartinsahuarita.org later stopping by the office to sign. You can also print, sign and bring the signed form to the office. Without the Class Confirmation Certificate San Martin de Porres has no record of you viewing the video.

8. You do not have to be a volunteer to view the video. The contents can be used in everyday life.

Thank you in advance for taking the brief amount of time to view the video. Your continued support of San Martin de Porres is greatly appreciated.


